TREASURY DEPARTMENT
WAR SAVINGS STAFF

OFFICE OF STATE ADMINISTRATOR

JPVICTORY

September 17, 1943

br. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

It seems desirable to get the members of the Special
Names Committee together for a meeting to check up results
and plan further action.

We are, therefore, calling a meeting of the Committee
for Tuesday forenoon at ten o’clock, at the Chamber of
Commerce., We will appreciate it very much if all the members
of the Committee can be present. OSeveral suggestions have
been made that might produce further sales,

Thanking you for your co-operation, I am
Very tizly Yjopurs 4
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